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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

Apparent Low Bidder Named for Final SR-76 East Project 
 

SAN DIEGO – Caltrans is reviewing the bids submitted for the final phase of the State 

Route 76 East Project.  Ames Construction from Corona has submitted the apparent 

low bid of $75.2 million.  Caltrans will announce the contract winner within the next six 

weeks. 

 

The project will widen and realign SR-76 to a four-lane highway from just east of South 

Mission Road to the newly improved SR-76/Interstate 15 interchange that opened to 

traffic in August 2013.  

 

Work may begin in early fall and take approximately two years to complete.  For more 

information please log onto http://www.keepsandiegomoving.com/SR-76-

Corridor/SR76-intro-seg12.aspx or call the Caltrans Public Information Office at (619) 

688-6670.  
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